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Alberta's Economic Future
Lobbyists Act Review Submission

The form response was submitted on 07 November 2021, 07:13 PM.

PART A: CONTACT INFORMATION

First Name * Cliff

Last Name * Tomkulak

Organization

Email *

Phone *

City/Town * Edmonton 

PART B: COMMENTS

Comments * Pay-to-play, special interest groups, and other wealthy
lobby groups should not have more access to elected
officials than constituents. Elected officials are chosen to
represent their constituents, not non-regional organizations
that purchase bureaucrat time and attention. It should not
be harder for constituents to speak to elected officials than
lobby groups. 
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